
 

 

Pendleton Parish Council  

Annual Parish Council Meeting 

held on 

Wednesday 4th May 2016 at 7.30pm 

in Pendleton Village Hall 

Attended by Cllrs W.R.Whitwell ( in the Chair), G. Garnett, R.Saville Mrs R. Cowperthwaite 

and Mrs M.A.Renton (Clerk) 

 

1.    Minutes of the May 2015 Annual Meeting were read out by the Chairman, approved 

and signed. 

 

2.   The Chairman  reported on a quiet year with a full complement of Councillors. He 

thanked everyone for their work. There had been no controversial planning applications 

within the Parish but Councillors were concerned over the large residential development 

across the A59 and its impact. 

 

3.  Annual Statement of accounts was considered. This was signed by Chairman and 

Clerk. 

 

4. Any matters the public wish brought up at the meeting. There were no public present 

and no matters raised. 

 

This meeting was followed by the Parish Council ordinary meeting. 

 

 

 


